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I use Hareline Dubbin LLC as the major supplier of fly tying materials for my fly tying 

business.  About 50% of the flies that I tie require the use of fur (deer, elk and rabbit 

fur).  Passage of this bill would adversly effect Hareline's business, and in turn my 

business that I have spent the last 12 years building up, as well as hundreds or even 

thousands of fly tyers across the country.  Please do not consider this bill.  It will 

cause much more harm than you think. 

CJ Klenske 

CJ's Fly Box 


